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January 8, 1972

Rabbi Norman Lamm

The Jewish Center

131 Viest 86th Street

New York, New York 10024

Dear Norman,

Since I saw you a year and a half ago at the Starlight,
or Morasha to be more exact, I found that being a Hillel BDirector
isevery enriching experience with much satisfaction.

Berkeley is a unique campus with many novel and peculiar
situations, There is a group in and around Berkeley that calls
1tself ACHVAH. It is a group of gay Jewish men,

They are in search of legitimacy and acceptance within
the Jewish community and particularly within the Jewish student
community here at Hillel. I have an impression that you have
written on the subject, If you have, I need all manner of
information about how to deal withthis group, or whether to
deal with them at all,

Cordfal yours,




